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Wilson, Frances (REPS) Submission No: .. &)

From: jculver@ozemail.com.au

Sent:  Thursday, 8 July 2004 3:32 PM

To: Committee, LACA (REPS)

Subject: Atin: Gillian Gould: Submission on the Bill

Dear Gillian,

I would like to drop you a quick note as I wish to express my concern regarding the draft

Bankruptcy Legislation Amendment Bill 2004, as it could have serious repercussions for a lot of
innocent people, who become caught up in the legislation, by no fault of there own.

Yours sincerely,

Jeremy Culver
CFP Financial Wisdom Ltd

8/07/2004




